
 

 

Fun 4 friends will open on 8 January 2025 at 07:00. We are looking forward to meeting your 

little one and start a new and exciting year. 

 

On the first day please MARK and send: 

-enough to drink 

-an afternoon snack (if full day) 

-pillow and blanket (if full day) 

-a pack of wet wipes (nappies if needed) 

-a hat and sunblock 

-extra set of clothes 

-a soft toy / blanket / or anything that will help sooth your child. 

We trust that your child will settle in quickly and that you will be happy here at fun 4 friends. If 

there is ever any uncertainty or issue, please feel free to contact me. We are proud of our 

schools personality and would love getting to know you and your family better, so please 

move in and make yourself at home. 

Kind regards 

Riana Baehnisch 


